
 

  

 
We love  to learn!!!!! 

We would like to extend a very welcome to all the 
new children and families who have started to 
attend Tots and Scholars Nursery this month.  

Our visit to the farm was a total success and we 
are looking to plan another visit within the coming 
weeks. Please talk to a member of staff if you wish 
your child to go on the trip to the farm.  Our 
doors are always open to all parents who wish to 
come in and spend some time with us.  Kindly book 
with Vanda and we will be more than happy to 
have you visit.  

We would like to say a massive thank you to all 
parents that came to talk to us about their 
professions.  

British Values 

Over the last few weeks our children have learnt 
all about British values. We learnt about sharing, 
kindness, looked after each other and learnt all 
about respect.  We used our please and thank you 
and learnt to go good throughout the day. 
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We have been learning about “People who help us” 
and have had much fun in our in-house doctor’s 
surgery.  In future weeks we will be looking at 
emergency services and focusing on fire services, 
police services, medical help etc 

    

 

 

 



 

 

 Fresh strawberries yoghurt. 

Ice Lollies! 
                                 Ingredients 

A 50g tub good thick strawberry yoghurt 
medium strawberries, finely 
Chopped 6 ice-lolly moulds. 

 

 

  Method 
Half-fill the moulds with yoghurt. 

       Add chopped strawberries and stir in 

       Distribute the pieces.  

      Top up with more yoghurt. Put the lid on, 

      push in the sticks and freeze. 

      To serve: Dip the moulds in 

       warm water for a few seconds 

      and the lollies will loosen. 

       Use within 2 months. 
 
 THANK YOU FROM TOTS & SCHOLARS STAFF 
 

 

Please ensure we  

have enough nappies  

for your children. 

 
 
 
 

 

                   SUMMER’S HERE  HOORAY! 

       
            PLEASE BRING IN  

             AND              

WITH INCREASED AMOUNTS OF WATER PLAY, 
WE WILL REQUIRE EACH CHILD TO HAVE 
EXTRA CLOTHES TO CHANGE INTO. 

 

 PLEASE KINDLY SEND MORE SPARE CLOTHES IN!  

 
                    MOBILE PHONE POLICY  

MOBILE PHONES ARE NOT TO BE USED BY ANYONE 
WHILST INSIDE THE NURSERY OR GARDEN AREA. THIS 
IS TO SAFEGUARD ALL THE CHILDREN WITHIN OUR 
CARE. 

                             
 

 

We believe that the best advertising comes from our 
customers.  
Therefore we would like to show our appreciation and 

offer you a on your bill all the time when 

someone new is recommended by you!  
See next page → 
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